Dear Mr. Ferrater - Mora-

Your proposal to discuss the requirement of philosophy at Bryn Mawr sound very good, particularly as it has actually been the subject of debate on campus. A further discussion of what a study of philosophy contributes to present day education also sounds most interesting. Both of these will interest alumnae very much and seem to me most appropriate for presentation to such a heterogenious group as an alumnae Club is.

You are very bind indeed to go to the trouble of coming to speak to us, and I will meet you at the Baltimore station at 6:09 PM on November twelfth

Very sincerely,

[Signatura]